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4th January 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 

For our topic of Stone Age to Iron Age, Year 3 this year will be going to the 

Cranborne Ancient Technology Centre. There will be two expert guides 

working with us for the day leading activities. This will be a very exciting 

chance for children to experience a day of living history. The children will 

spend the day involved with hands-on experiences and immerse themselves 

with life in this period of time! 

 

The trip will be on the Wednesday 31st January and we will be departing 

from school at 9:00am. We will be arriving back at school at 3.00pm so 

children can be collected/get buses home as normal. 

 

On the day, children will need to wear non-uniform, this must be old and warm 

clothes as we will be spending the day outside. It may be cold so you may want 

to bring hats, scarves and gloves. Please make sure they have a waterproof 

coat. Children should come to school wearing trainers, and bring a pair of 

wellies with them in a bag, to change into when we arrive at Cranborne. Please 

come and see us if this will be a problem. As we will be going for the whole 

day, children will need a disposable named lunch as well as one named water 

bottle. If you have ordered a hot meal a packed lunch will be provided instead. 

 

The cost of this trip will be a voluntary contribution of £7.50 per child. FOPS 

have kindly agreed to subsidise the remaining amount, enabling us to partake 

in this memorable trip.  

 

Please provide your voluntary payment and consent for the trip by Monday 

29th January via SchoolComms. This can be accessed via the school website.  

 

This will be a truly memorable day for the children, and I hope you agree that 

this will be an exciting opportunity for them.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Bridge  
 


